
  

  July 21, 2020 

 

 

 

Paul J. Phillips, Esq. 

Primmer Piper Eggleston & Cramer, PC 

900 Elm Street, P.O. Box 3600 

Manchester, NH   03105-3600 

       

Re:  IR 20-110, New Hampshire Incumbent Local Exchange Carriers 

Investigation into Administration and Oversight of the TRS Fund 

Extension of Deadline for ILECs to File Relevant Information 

 

Dear Mr. Phillips: 

 

On July 17, 2020, you filed a letter, as counsel for the members of the New Hampshire Telephone 

Association (NHTA), requesting an extension of the July 24, 2020 deadline for incumbent local exchange 

carriers (ILECs) to file statements containing information relevant to the above-captioned matter.  In your 

letter, you stated that the NHTA represents all ILECs currently operating in New Hampshire.  On behalf of 

the NHTA, you have requested an extension of the deadline to July 31, 2020, stating that other regulatory 

matters and scheduled vacations prevent the ILECs from meeting as a group prior to July 23, 2020.  

Commission Staff has assented to your request. 

 

The Commission has granted the NHTA’s request for an extension. See N.H. Admin. R., Puc 202.04.  

Accordingly, the ILECs, either jointly or individually, shall file with the Commission a statement containing 

the information they believe to be relevant to this investigation on or before Friday, July 31, 2020. 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

        

 

  Debra A. Howland    

  Executive Director 
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